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Protecting Our Pensions

A Biden-Harris Administration will fight to protect your pension. They are committed to 
repeal the cost-shifting in FERS that cost federal employees money, and oppose efforts to 
reduce benefits under FERS and FEHBP.

Fighting for Better Pay and Benefits

Joe Biden and Kamala Harris strongly support our efforts for consistent and regular pay 
increases for federal employees. Under their Administration, federal salaries will remain 
competitive and federal employees will be able to support their families.

Expanding Your Collective Bargaining Rights

On the first day of a Biden-Harris Administration, they will restore federal employees’ rights 
to organize and bargain collectively. They will establish a federal right to union organizing 
and collective bargaining for all public-sector employees, and will make it easier for those 
employees who serve our communities to both join a union and negotiate for better 
working conditions.

Vote by November 3rd for Joe Biden. 
Vote like everything is at stake.

Find out more at AFGE.org/vote. 
How you vote is a personal decision. AFGE has researched the candidates  

and believes that Joe Biden is the best choice for working families.


